
Mikelle Morra 

From: Regnum Filings [regnumfilings@regnumgroup.com]

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2006 5:25 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Cc: reg@regnumgroup.com

Subject: RE: Clon Communications LLC - FCC 214 - NonDom Attachment
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Dear. Ms. Morra, 
  
Clon Communications LLC was incorporated in Delaware. As such, its formal identity is Clon Communications LLC (a 
Delaware Corporation) at the listed Delaware address for corporate identification purposes.  
  
As to contact information, Clon Communications LLC’s headquarters and personnel are at the listed California address. 
That is why the California  information was listed under the FCC 214 section for contact information.  
  
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me as listed below.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Alonzo  
 
================  
Anteneh “Alonzo” T. Beyene  
Regulatory Consultant  
REGNUM GROUP, INC.  
7999 NW 53 Street  
Miami, Florida 33166  
Office:(305) 468-1645 ext 201  
Fax: (305) 675-7711  
reg@regnumgroup.com  
____________________________________________  
The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally  
privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the  
intended recipient please delete. Any views expressed in this message are  
those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states  
them to be the views of Regnum Group, Inc. ____________________________________________  
  

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2006 2:41 PM 
To: Regnum Filings 
Cc: reg@regnumgroup.com; George Li 
Subject: RE: Clon Communications LLC - FCC 214 - NonDom Attachment  
  
Alonzo, 
Thank you for the revised attachment.  There is one other discrepancy in the application.  On the application filed through 
IBFS, the address for Clon Communications LLC is in Los Angeles , CA, but on the attachment it looks like the address for 
the company is Wilmington, DE.  If you could please clarify this, we can begin to process this application.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Mikelle Morra 
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-7151 
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  



-----Original Message----- 
From: Regnum Filings [mailto:regnumfilings@regnumgroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2006 2:03 PM 
To: Mikelle Morra 
Cc: reg@regnumgroup.com 
Subject: Clon Communications LLC - FCC 214 - NonDom Attachment 

Dear Ms. Michelle Mora,  
  
Thank you for your diligence and service. Per your request, I have updated Clon Communications LLC’s FCC 214 
attachment with the ownership information that was missing. If you have any questions or comments, please 
contact me as listed below.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Alonzo  
 
================  
Anteneh “Alonzo” T. Beyene  
Regulatory Consultant  
REGNUM GROUP, INC.  
7999 NW 53 Street  
Miami, Florida 33166  
Office:(305) 468-1645 ext 201  
Fax: (305) 675-7711  
reg@regnumgroup.com  
____________________________________________  
The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally  
privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the  
intended recipient please delete. Any views expressed in this message are  
those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states  
them to be the views of Regnum Group, Inc. ____________________________________________  
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